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Why were existing houses in the 
area demolished?

Existing houses were demolished to enable 
the construction of new connector roads. 
These changes mean that travel within and 
around Spalding will be easier and quicker 
for community members.

�(�T�R�R�Z�S�N�Y�N�J�X�c���7�J�L�N�T�S�F�Q���4�K�*�H�J�W�X���\�T�W�P�J�I��
�H�Q�T�X�J�Q�^���\�N�Y�M���J�F�H�M���T�K���Y�M�J���Y�J�S�F�S�Y�X���Y�T���*�S�I��
suitable alternative accommodation.

Is Communities replacing the 
demolished public housing properties 
with new ones?

Communities will be replacing the 
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demolition with eight new public housing 
properties. The properties will be built in 
the Greater Geraldton area, not in Spalding, 
reducing the concentration of public 
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How will the new road connection 
between Bogle Way and Mitchell 
Street impact the community?

The road connection will increase 
connection withing Spalding.

 Any disruptions due to construction will be 
communicated with residents before they 
occur to minimise community impact.

Complimentary landscaping works and 
improved pedestrian connectivity will be 
included as part of the works.

Who came up with the AMC Park 
Master Plan?

Landscape architects and urban designers, 
UDLA, worked closely with the Spalding 
Urban Renewal Team, a group made 
up of local residents, service providers 
and business operators along with year 
six Bluff Point Primary School students, 
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What other social impacts will the 
Project have on Spalding?

The Project aims to increase community 
safety within Spalding by increasing 
passive surveillance within the suburb. 

Providing enhanced streetscapes, 
improving road connections and public 
areas encourages more people to be 
present in the community. This provides 
more eyes on the street which acts as a 
deterrent and reduces opportunities for 
anti-social behaviour.

Where can I find more information?

For more information, contact the 
Department of Communities at  
spaldingrenewal@communities.wa.gov.au  
or visit the City of Greater Geraldton 
website: www.cgg.wa.gov.au
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